
***POSTPONED*** 
 

THE ZONING BOARD OF APPEAL HEARING SCHEDULED FOR 

MAY 5, 2020 HAS BEEN POSTPONED DUE TO THE ONGOING 

PUBLIC HEALTH EMERGENCY. 

 

 

**BE ADVISED** 

 
APPEALS SCHEDULED TO BE HEARD ON MAY 5, 2020 HAVE 

BEEN DEFERRED TO THE JUNE 30, 2020 HEARING AT 11:30 AM 

AT BOSTON CITY HALL, ROOM 801. 

 

APPLICANTS WHO CANNOT APPEAR ON JUNE 30, 2020 CAN 

CONTACT THE BOARD OF APPEAL AND REQUEST A 

DIFFERENT HEARING DATE WHICH MAY REQUIRE 

ADDITIONAL NOTICE 

 

WHEN THE BOARD OF APPEAL RESUMES HEARINGS, 

MEMBERS OF THE COMMUNITY ARE STRONGLY 

ENCOURAGED TO EMAIL LETTERS IN SUPPORT OF OR 

OPPOSITION TO AN APPEAL TO isdboardofappeal@boston.gov IN 

LIEU OF APPEARING IN PERSON. THIS WILL HELP PROMOTE 

SOCIAL AND PHYSICAL DISTANCING. 
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